
 

     

       Ward 10:  905-896-5010                      fax: 905-896-5863                     email: sue.mcfadden@mississauga.ca 

 

“We must have ideals and try to live up to them, even if we never quite succeed.  Life would be a 
sorry business without them.  With them it’s grand and great.”  ~ Lucy Maud Montgomery 
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Community Meeting 
 

Wednesday, June 22, 2011 
 

New Residential Development in 
Churchill Meadows 

Proposed Plan of Subdivision and 
Companion Rezoning Application 

 
South of Thomas Street (City Woodlot) between the 
extension of Oscar Peterson Boulevard to the east 

and Tenth Line West to the west. 

 
Argo Park Developments Corporation 

(McCracken Farm Lands) 
 

Please join me at a Community Meeting I am hosting 
on Wednesday, June 22nd, 2011 from 7:00 - 9:00 
p.m. at Erin Centre Middle School, 3240 Erin Centre 
Boulevard.  The purpose of the meeting is to discuss 
the above-noted proposed plan of subdivision and 
companion rezoning application. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on the 22nd to discuss 
this exciting new development in Churchill Meadows, 
to view the plans and answer any questions you may 
have. 

Councillor’s Report 

 

                Sue McFadden 
                                 Councillor Ward 10 

           www.mississaugaward10.ca 
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For more information on SafeCity Mississauga 
and this event, please visit:  
www.safecitymississauga.on.ca 
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Ward 10    2010/2011  
WildeWood Award Recipients for 
School Zone Safety (Kiss & Ride) 
 
Congratulations go to: 
Maria Stevens and Alda Araujo of the St. Albert 
of Jerusalem School`s Kiss and Ride Team  
and 
The staff of McKinnon Public School’s Kiss and 
Ride Team. 
 
Presentations will be made at the June 8, 2011 
Council Meeting at 9:00 am. 

Ward 10 Spring Civic Award Recipients 
 
Congratulations go to: 
Kin Shing Chui – for commitment to volunteerism 
Sophia Hatzis – for commitment to musical excellence 
Sarah Hollick – for commitment to musical excellence 
Tracey-Lynn Hollick – for commitment to musical excellence 
Agnes Jung – for commitment to volunteerism 
Evan Strong – for commitment to volunteerism 
Brandon Wang – for commitment to musical excellence 
 
Presentations will be made on Tuesday, June 7, 2011 at 7:00 
pm in Council Chambers. 

 

 
Habitat for Humanity Mississauga – Building Homes Building Hope 
I am pleased to welcome Habitat for Humanity Mississauga’s second partner family to their 
new home this past month at Unit 157, 3050 Erin Centre Drive.  Welcome to Ward 10! 

 

 
 

Lisgar Residents’ Association 20th Annual Lisgar Community Tree Planting & Picnic 
The Lisgar Residents’ Association held their 20th Annual Community Tree Planting and Picnic 
on Saturday, May 28, 2011 at Lisgar Fields.  The rain held off, the mist cleared, and no one got 
sunburned!  Four hundred trees and shrubs were planted!   Congratulations on another 
successful tree planting event! 

 
 

Churchill Meadows Residents’ Association  
The Churchill Meadows Residents' Association would like to extend thanks and appreciation to their 
2010 supporters:  Little Caesars (Tenth Line West and Eglinton); V!VA Retirement Communities; 
Renpark Security Inc.; Alaa Yousif, Remax Reality Specialists Inc. (101-2691 Credit Valley Road). 
Your support has helped them to work towards improving the quality of life through advocacy 
and promotion of events fostering community awareness and growth in Churchill Meadows.  
For more information on the CMRA, please contact cmra.ward10@rogers.com.  You can also follow them on Facebook.   

 
 
Update on Rehabilitation of Tenth Line West 

• phase 1 construction limits are from Derry Road West to Battleford Road 

• approximately 90mm of existing pavement will be shaved and repaved 

• the existing pavement will be widened approximately 3.0m to incorporate a 1.5m bike lane in each direction 

• very limited work will be done on the west side of the road since it is already constructed to urban standard 

• the parking lay-bys will remain and not be altered 

• broken curb and any sidewalk bays will be replaced 

• new curb will be constructed on the east side of Tenth Line West 

• a sidewalk will be constructed on the east side of Tenth Line West from Battleford Road to Aquitaine Avenue 

• construction to tentatively take place during the Summer of 2011 
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Zebra Striped Crosswalk 
Pedestrian counts were done at the intersection of Oscar Peterson Boulevard and Destination Drive and it 
was determined that zebra striped crosswalks were warranted at this location.  They will be installed 
sometime during 2011. 

Seniors’ Month – June 2011 
Regional Council has proclaimed the month of June “Seniors’ Month” in the Region of Peel. June has been 
Seniors’ Month in the Province of Ontario for more than 20 years. A number of activities will be taking place at 
Peel’s Long Term Care Centres and in the community to celebrate and recognize the important contributions 
Seniors continue to make in our communities. 

City takes Council Meeting Outdoors for Official Opening 

The City is about to officially unveil a gem in downtown 
Mississauga. On Wednesday, June 22, Mayor McCallion and 
City Councillors will hold their Council Meeting outdoors on 
Mississauga Celebration Square. This may be the first time a 
City Council has ever conducted their meeting in the open air. 

But, that isn’t the only reason why this meeting is extra special:  it will serve as the official opening of the City’s new 
state-of-the-art event destination – a vibrant public square with a year-round line-up of free, outdoor events and 
festivals, showcasing arts, cultural diversity and entertainment. 

At the June 22 event, presentations will focus on how Mississauga Celebration Square became what it is today – 
How the concept of Placemaking was used to develop a design using the community’s input. Why this is an ideal 
location for a major event venue. Why two separate squares were turned into one large one. Those in attendance 
will enjoy these presentations on the features and plans for the Square in high-quality digital pictures and sound. 

This versatile space is capable of accommodating up to 30,000 visitors. It has an expansive skating rink in the 
winter and interactive water fountain in the summer, an elegant glass pavilion, a trellised market area for vendors, 
forested and raised gardens, and a new relocated memorial monument. 

The celebrations continue with a “Panera” boxed lunch which can be enjoyed at bistro tables under patio umbrellas 
on the upper square. The Tom Barlow Band performs in the redesigned, open-air amphitheatre and on-site 
performers will make this a lunch-time to remember.  

Join in the official opening ceremony when the City brings its Council Meeting outdoors. Then, keep coming back, 
whether it’s for a show, to mingle at a festival, meet a friend, grab a bite or just relax. Experience it!  Council 
Meeting on the Square, Main Stage, 9:00 am., June 22, 2011. 

 

Streetsville Bread & Honey Festival:   
June 3 - 5, 2011  
For complete information about this year's 
Streetsville Founders' Bread & Honey Festival, 
being held the weekend of June 3-5, 2011, go 
to: www.breadandhoney.com 

Mississauga’s Festival of Cultures:   
June 3 - 5, 2011 
For complete information about this year's 
Mississauga’s Festival of Cultures, being 
held the weekend of June 3-5, 2011, go to: 
www.carassauga.com 

 

HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY SUMMER! 

Visit my web-site at www.mississaugaward10.ca for more up-to-date information 

and to register your email with my Staff to receive my monthly ENewsletter 
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